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Roberta DiMezza

From: Thomas Stanley <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 11:34 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: SUPPORT 5181 - Modification of Service

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
Good Morning, my name is Tom Stanley and as a housing provider in the State of Rhode Island, I am writing to Support 
H5181 
 
Please support H5181 which harmonizes the method of service for cases for reasons other than non-payment in line 
with non-payment cases. This would make it so that the two types of cases have the same process and delivery cannot 
be avoided. This is a fair proposal. Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Stanley 
120 Woodard Rd 
West Roxbury, MA 02132 
thomas.c.stanley@gmail.com 
 


